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September 24, 2021 

 

Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4  
  
Via e-mail 
registrar@oeb.ca 

 
Dear Ms. Long:  
  
Re: EB-2021-0110, Hydro One Networks Inc. (“HONI”) Application for Transmission and Distribution 
Rates and Other Charges – Generic Proceeding on Treatment of UTR Related Issues and ETS Rate (EB-
2021-0243) 
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1 in the EB-2021-0110 proceeding issued by the Ontario Energy Board on 
September 17, 2021, this is to advise that the Quinte Manufacturers Association (“QMA”) does not intend to 
participate in the separate generic proceeding (EB-2021-0243) on UTR-related issues and the ETS rate.  The 
QMA will monitor that proceeding and will continue with its active participation in the EB-2021-0110 
proceeding as an approved intervenor. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Michael McLeod 
for 

Quinte Manufacturers Association 
 
 
Cc: C. Davis, QMA, chandyd@electrocables.com 
 M. Davies, OEB, Martin.Davies@oeb.ca 
 T. Garner, OEB, Tracy.Garner@oeb.ca 

 J. Sidlofsky, OEB, James.Sidlofsky@oeb.ca 
 E. MacKinnon, HONI, regulatory@hydroone.com 

 Charles Keizer, Counsel, ckeizer@torys.com 
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